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"Couse Speaks to Kiwanis" 
 
The Kiwanis Club of Swainsboro held its weekly meeting Tuesday night, July 28, 
2015 at Catered Creations at 7:00.  With President Tim Goodman presiding, we 
had 22 members in attendance and no guests for the evening.   
 
The program for the evening was hosted and delivered by Gary Couse. Gary 
continued with his series on his trip to Europe in 1965.  Tonight we began on the 
streets of Bulgaria and then proceeded to Italy, where he took us sight-seeing at 
the Grand Canal in Venice and the Harbor at Toranto.  We took a ferry to Sicily, 
took part in an excursion to Castroreale in Sicily, and saw the ruins near 
Agrigento, Sicily.  We ended our tour of Sicily at Mt. Aetna.  Traveling to Rome, 
we did the tourist thing at the Forum and St. Peter's Square.  We visited 
Florence, seeing the statue of David, and ended the tour at the Leaning Tower 
of  Pisa.   
 
President Tim reminded everyone about the Georgia District Convention cash 
raffle.  The tickets are $20.00 and the winner gets $5,000.00 and the Club that 
sells the winning ticket gets $1,000.00.  The absolute last time to get tickets was 
tonight, July 28th.  He is sending them in tomorrow morning.   
 
Chair Jane Durden reminded everyone that we will be delivering the games to 
the veteran's hospital in Dublin on Friday morning, July 31st.  She is still 
collecting used books for  the Friends of the Library sale this month and our 100-
project for next month is gathering school supplies."   
 
If you would like to become a member of the Swainsboro Kiwanis Club, please 
contact our membership Chair Linda Lamb at 478-237-5188 or e-mail her at 
goodman@egu.edu.  If you would  like to find out more information about our 
Club and the many community service projects that we do each year, go to our 
website at www.swainsborokiwanis.org or to our Swainsboro Kiwanis Facebook 
page. 
 



 


